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I strongly support HB 3556. This bill would give Cannon Beach and other tourism-

driven needed flexibility on how it spends TLT dollars. Tourism accounts for the 

majority of our City's costs, but currently the uses for TLT dollars is unnecessarily 

limited.  The City’s costs are diverse relative to tourism and it would be very helpful to 

spend some of the TLT dollars on projects that support tourism but aren’t just 

focused on putting more heads in beds.  We don’t need to keep stressing the system 

by adding more and more tourists.  HB 3556 would make the job of managing a 

tourism centric town like Cannon Beach more equitable.  Thank you for allowing me 

to submit my testimony in support of HB 3556 and giving it due consideration. 


